DFPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES

AMENDMENT TO THE TRI-COUNTY WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT PLAN

Public Notice

Take notice that on July 6, 1988 pursuant to the provisions of
the Water OQuality Planning Act, N.J.S5.A. 58:11A~1 et seq.,
and the "Water Quality Management Planning and Implementation

Process" Regulations (N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.4), an amendment to the
Tri-County Water Quality Management Plan was adopted by the
Department. This amendment will allow the expansion of the

sewer service area of the Mount Laurel Township Municipal
Utilities Authoritv (MUA) to include a proposed residential
development on Block 508, Lot 4, Mount Laurel Township. There

are wetlands on the project site. This amendment will also
allow the filling of 0.25 acres of wetlands for minor road
crossings - for the project. A1l remaining wetlands on the

project site have been identified as a conservation easement
which has been recorded with the Burlington County Clerk.
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